
Thursday 30th March 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Re: End of Term Update

It is very hard to believe that we are at the end of another term! I do hope that when we return
after the break the weather will reflect the fact that summer term is beginning.

Thank you for joining us this week for parent consultations, which was a wonderful chance to
celebrate our children’s success. The children have learnt a huge amount across the curriculum
this term, not just in maths and English but through their science and history topics as well as
music, PE and art. We are very proud of how the children have been supported to unlock their
potential and develop their talents.

Next half term we are excited to introduce the children to their new curriculum topics. Our new
geography topics are listed on the attached handout with suggestions for holiday activities you
can enjoy over the easter break. These holiday activities will really support children to develop key
knowledge and get excited about their new topics.

As many of you know, another exciting development this term has been the development of our
Nursery provision. We are now offering families:

● Immediate and/or September starts
● Free lunches for full-time children
● Wrap around care from 7.45am - 6.00pm
● School tours during and after school
● Toddler ‘Stay and Plays’ every Monday and Tuesday
● Saturday Open Morning on 29th April, 10.00am-11.30am

We still have nursery spaces available for September, so please share with friends and family in
the wider community.

We have a busy term ahead so on the next page please find a summary of key dates and events
for the summer term. In the meantime, I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and a restful
time with your family.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher



Date Event

Tuesday 18th April WAMHS Skill and Speak parent session

Wednesday 19th April Year 1 Phonics Screening Check parent meeting

Wednesday 19th April Year 1 trip to Shoreditch Library

Friday 21st April Early Years & Year 1 Reading Tea

Friday 21st April Key Stage 2 SATs parent session

Wednesday 26th April Year 2 trip to Shoreditch Library

Thursday 27th April Eid Party, 3.30pm - 5.00pm

Friday 28th April INSET Day: school closed to children.

Saturday 29th April EYFS Open Morning, 10.00am - 11.30am

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday: school closed to children

Tuesday 2nd May WAMHS Skill and Speak parent session

Wednesday 3rd May Year 3 trip to Shoreditch Library

Friday 5th May Year 2 and 3 Reading Tea

Tuesday 2nd - Friday 26th May Key Stage 1 SATs assessment period

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday: school closed to children.

Friday 12th May Year 4 and 5 Reading Tea

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May Key Stage 2 SATs tests

Tuesday 16th May WAMHS Skill and Speak parent session

Wednesday 17th May Year 4 trip to Shoreditch Library

Friday 19th May Year 6 Reading Tea

Tuesday 23rd May Year 6 trip to Shoreditch Library

Wednesday 24th May Year 5 trip to Shoreditch Library

Monday 5th - Friday 16th June Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check

Monday 12th - Friday 16th June Year 1 Phonics Screening Check


